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March Newsletter 24/03/2023 

 

We hope you have all had a great Spring Term. This Term the PTA have supported on a 

Donut Sale, a Disco and have been busily preparing for the Spring Fair. All in between 

doing our own day jobs! Thank you to everyone who has worked with us and given up 

their time and money to help. It is massively appreciated! 

 

With the money raised so far this school year, we have funded with your help – 

- Resources for making food in a number of classes 

- Toys and resources for class 1 to enhance their continuous provision 

- 2 sets of reading books in class 3 

- 2 sets of reading books in class 4 

- Variety of books about diversity and why we are all special to be used   

across the school 

- Variety of themed based books for each class 

- Resources for the garden (bark, equipment, signage, toys etc) 

- Data loggers for class 5 that will be used across the school 

- Beet bots for class 1 and 2 to support ICT and maths 

- Prize money for the World Book day event 
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The Spring fair will be held outside at Barkby Cricket Club on May 21st 11-3.00pm. Last year’s 

event was a huge success and we raised over £3,000. We want this year’s to be even bigger! We 

are inviting anyone, with a small family friendly business, to have a stand for £15.00 (starting at). 

You must have Public Liability Insurance. This is a Public Event, we have lots of stalls already 

confirmed and will be supported by our lovely friends at Roots, who will be supplying food. The 

Cricket Club will have the Bar open, and the PTA will be serving hot and cold drinks! 

We will still have all our normal stalls, but we have a wealth of businesses who are coming to sell 

their goods. If that sounds like you, then let us know. 

We also encourage anyone with any ideas of what else we could add to the fair to let us know! 

This is only our second year and want as many people as possible to come and have a great day 

out! We also need volunteers to help on the gate, run the PTA stalls and just get involved!  

Email – pochinpta@gmail.com 

 

 🗓 Dates for your diary 🗓   
Below is a list of fundraising events we have planned for next term: - 

PTA Meeting – April 17th at 6.30pm on Teams 

Spring Fair 21st of May 11-3.00pm 

Stay Informed 

For updates, please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website  

https://www.pochin.bepschools.org/parents/pta/pta-fundraising/  
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